



THE BELLEVUE HOSPITAL

Quality Care, Close To Home

Please enjoy our **MEALTH** onews to help keep you informed.

Join us on Facebook and visit our website at www.bellevuehospital.com. Upcoming events and programs listed inside. Please contact the Marketing Department at 419.483.4040, Ext. 4899 with any questions.







The Bellevue Hospital's Main Station Café is excited to announce updated hours of operation to include dinner service during the weekdays and breakfast and lunch service during the weekends.

Current serving hours are: Monday - Friday

- Breakfast: 7:00 a.m. 10:00 a.m.
- Lunch: 11:45 a.m. 2:00 p.m.
- Dinner: 5:00 p.m. 6:30 p.m.

Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays

- Breakfast: 7:30 a.m. 10:00 a.m.
- Lunch: 11:45 a.m. 1:30 p.m.
- Closed for dinner on the weekends



The Main Station Café is conveniently located on the first floor of TBH and offers a wide variety of hot and cold food options for patients, visitors and the community.

For more information about the Café and to see a current menu, visit bellevuehospital.com.

CALENDAR of Events



For more information, or to register for the events listed, call 419.483.4040 and reference the extension numbers listed below. Information on TBH screenings, programs and events also can be found on our website at bellevuehospital.com and on The Bellevue Hospital Facebook page.

COMMUNITY HEALTH PROGRAMS

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1 **Morning Health Break**

8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. TBH Burson Conference Room

This event includes free blood pressure and fasting glucose checks, educational literature, a light breakfast, and a registered nurse to answer health questions. At 9:00 a.m., TBH's dietitian will be discussing topics related to healthy eating. Reservations are not required. Pre-registration is required if Direct Access Lab testing is wanted or needed. Direct Access Tests available include:

- A1C Screening (\$20)
- Lipid Panel Screening (\$20)
- PSA (Prostate) Screening (\$30)
 Vitamin D (\$35)
- TSH (Thyroid) Screening (\$25)
- Complete Blood Count with Metabolic and Lipid Panel (\$50) To pre-register for lab testing, call 419.483.4040, Ext. 0.

THURSDAY, MARCH 16 Mature Audience Luncheon

11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

Bellevue Society for the Arts 205 Maple St., Bellevue

A speaker from Erie Metroparks will present interesting information on bald eagles. The public age 55 and older is invited to attend. The lunch fee is \$3. Reservations are requested. INFO: Ext. 6610.

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22 **Evening Health Break**

5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. **TBH Burson Conference Room** This event includes free blood pressure and fasting glucose checks, educational literature, light snacks, and a registered nurse to answer health questions. Reservations are not required. Pre-registration is required if Direct Access Lab testing is wanted or needed. Direct Access Tests available include:

- A1C Screening (\$20)
- Lipid Panel Screening (\$20)
- PSA (Prostate) Screening (\$30) Vitamin D (\$35)
- TSH (Thyroid) Screening (\$25)
- Complete Blood Count with Metabolic and Lipid Panel (\$50)

To pre-register for lab testing, call 419.483.4040, Ext. 0

SUPPORT GROUPS

TUESDAY, MARCH 21 M.O.M.S.

10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. TBH Burson Conference Room All new mothers and their babies welcome. This free class is facilitated by a certified lactation consultant and discussions include breastfeeding topics, life adjustment challenges and sleeping habits.

TUESDAY, MARCH 21

Diabetes

INFO: Ext. 4611.

TBH East Conference Room

12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. TBH's Diabetes Education Department provides specialized education to help adults and children with diabetes maintain a healthy lifestyle. The support group is free and open to the public. Topics of discussion include diet, exercise, medication and monitoring. INFO: Ext. 4303.

The Bellevue Hospital Welcomes Naren Lakshmipathy, M.D.

Dr. Naren Lakshmipathy (Dr. Ned) has joined the staff of The Bellevue Hospital's Pain Management Center. Dr. Ned is a fellowship-trained pain management physician and brings to the local area over 20 years of experience in evaluating, diagnosing and treating many types of pain.

Dr. Ned creates a tailored care plan specific to each diagnosis and designed with the goal of decreasing pain and increasing functionality for patients. He is also board certified in anesthesiology. Dr. Ned is a founding member and senior medical director of the Pain Management Group, LLC based out of Findlay.

He completed his residency in anesthesiology and his fellowship in pain medicine at the New England Medical Center in Boston, MA.



Now Accepting New Patients 419,484,5903



Dr. Naren Lakshmipathy Pain Management



Eudora Brown Almond of Georgia is credited with starting the first Doctors' Day Observance on March 30, 1933. The date marks the anniversary of the first use of general anesthesia in surgery. The first National Doctors' Day was celebrated in 1991.

In observance of National Doctors' Day,
The Bellevue Hospital Family would like to
congratulate and thank all of the members of the
hospital's active, courtesy, affiliate and honorary
medical staff for all they do for their patients, our
hospital, and the communities they serve.



Representing the Medical Staff of The Bellevue Hospital are Medical Staff Officers for 2023. Pictured from left to right are: Marc Naderer, M.D., Vice President; Nathan Samsa, D.O., Member-at-Large; Douglas Hoy, M.D., Chairman, Credentials Committee; Michael Nill, M.D., President; and Corey Fazio, D.O., Secretary-Treasurer.

Anesthesiology

Daniel Barney, M.D. William Cleveland, M.D. Thomas Rapp II, D.O.

Cardiology

Mohamad Alghothani, M.D. Paul Chacko, M.D., FACC Ehab Eltahawy, M.D. Blair Grubb, M.D. Rajesh Gupta, M.D. Samer Khouri, M.D. George Moukarbel, M.D.

Emergency Medicine

Meriam Diab, M.D.
Jack Hay, D.O.
Jeffery Katko, M.D.
Tony Le, D.O.
Kevin Lewis, D.O.
Melissa Marker, D.O.
John Parente, D.O.
Daryl Parker, M.D.
Jeffrey Pay, D.O.
Stephen Reineck, D.O.
Ingrid Rodriguez, D.O.
Mark Smith, M.D.
John Somple, M.D.
Maria Strus, M.D.

Family Medicine

Marcia Braun, M.D. David Girvin, D.O. Douglas Hoy, M.D. Kim Knight, M.D. Marc Naderer, M.D. Jessica Rapp, D.O. Samuel Ross, M.D.

General Surgery

Michael Grillis, D.O. John Mourany, M.D. Michael Nill, M.D. Todd Tamlyn, M.D.

Internal Medicine

Benjamin Ball, D.O. Shaikh Fawwad, M.D. Charles Valone, Jr., D.O.

Neurology

Steven Benedict, M.D. Nicole Danner, D.O.

Obstetrics & Gynecology

Corey Fazio, D.O. Andrea Frye Moore, M.D. Gregory Karasik, M.D. James Kasten, M.D.

Oncology

Vivek Abhyankar, M.D. Timothy Adamowicz, D.O. Kasra Karamlou, M.D. Brian Murphy, M.D. Amy Reese, M.D.

Ophthalmology

Jonathan Zahler, D.O.

Optometry

Jenneth Collins, O.D.

Otolaryngology

Paul Biedenbach, D.O. Benjamin Murcek, D.O. Hilary Timmis, Jr., M.D.

Pain Management

Vimal Kumar, M.D.

Pathology

Yilan Chang, M.D., Ph.D. Ana-Tereza Kabira, M.D. Zejin Liu, M.D., Ph.D. Martin Rabinowitz, M.D. Hai Wang, M.D.

Pediatric Cardiology

Dingding Xiong, M.D.

Pediatrics

Hassan Dbouk, M.D.
Carrie Dichiaro, M.D.
Obiaghanwa Ugbana,
M.D., FAAP
Alejandro Zamudio, M.D.

Podiatric Surgery

Nicholas Brown, DPM Marc Dolce, DPM Peter Highlander, DPM Ryan Lerch, DPM Chris Pensiero, DPM

Pulmonology

Nathan Samsa, D.O.

Radiation Oncology

George Engeler, M.D. Saju Rajan, M.D.

Radiology

David West, M.D. Steven Zieber, M.D.

Rheumatology

Robert Haladay, M.D. Matthew Morrow, M.D.

Urology

Gregory Cook, M.D. Kyle Ericson, M.D. Kathy Lue, M.D. Donald Smith, Jr., M.D. Patrick Waters, M.D. Andrew Wood, M.D.

Vascular Surgery

Jihad Abbas, M.D. Munier Nazzal, M.D.

Honorary Staff

Theodore Ball, M.D. Joseph Colizoli, M.D. Richard Judkins, M.D. Patricia Kaine, M.D. Glenn Trippe, M.D., FAAP Larry Von Kuster, M.D.









Quality Care, Close To Home 1400 West Main Street P.O. Box 8004 Bellevue, Ohio 44811



Snoring? Tired? Sleepy? There may be more to that snore than you realize.

The Sleep Disorders Center at The Bellevue Hospital can help! Call 419.484.5494.

******ECRWSSEDDM**** POSTAL CUSTOMER

Grand Prize Winner Announced in TBH Foundation's Corvette Raffle

The Bellevue Hospital (TBH) Foundation made Valentine's Day extra special for Norbert Didion of Bellevue, OH, when his name was drawn as the grand prize winner in the 13th annual "Is Your Heart Set on a Vette?" Corvette Raffle. The winning ticket was #1068.

Kevin Strecker, mayor for the City of Bellevue, had the honor of drawing the winners out of the barrel containing all 2,023 tickets sold for the raffle.

As the grand prize winner, Didion has his choice of a brand new 2023 Corvette plus \$40,000, or \$100,000 in cash.

Four runner-up winners each received cash prizes, including Thomas Hartnett, Rochelle, IL, \$2,023 (ticket #0020); Michael Adniskey, Akron, OH, \$1,917 (ticket #1489); Kathy Pacanovsky, Medina, OH, \$1,500 (ticket #701); and Betty Christian, Norwalk, OH, \$1,000 (ticket #1220).

"We wish to congratulate Norbert and the other four winners," said Timothy A. Buit, president and CEO of TBH. "We kicked off this raffle the first week of September 2022 and we accomplished our goal of selling all 2,023 tickets by November."

Continued Buit, "The rate in which we sold out of tickets speaks highly of the integrity of this raffle and the ongoing support we had for this event - support that was not only local but reached across the United States. This fundraiser was successful due to the great effort from our Foundation, Accounting Department, Marketing Department, and numerous volunteers who ensured this raffle was run the right way."

The accounting firm of Cook, Smith & Company, CPA's, Bellevue, OH, verified that all tickets were properly filled out and placed in the locked barrel prior to the drawing.

Tickets were sold to people in 47 different U.S. states, with 940 of the 2,023 tickets available sold to residents in Ohio, noted Dennis Sabo, TBH foundation director. "I would like to personally thank

Garrett Steinle of Steinle Chevrolet-Buick in Clyde. They were the co-sponsor of this event. Also, thanks to the Amsden House Restaurant in Bellevue, the Fremont Steinle location, the hospital Gift Shop staff, TBH employees and Foundation Board members for all the support. We could not have accomplished this project without all their help."

Due to the growing popularity of the raffle, The Bellevue Hospital Foundation will now offer two Corvette raffles each calendar year. The next raffle will begin on Saturday, April 1 and will once again feature a Grand Prize of \$100,000 or a new Corvette plus \$40,000. Early Bird specials will begin in May with the Grand Prize drawing being held at The Bellevue Hospital Foundation's golf outing on Wednesday, July 26. If you are not a previous ticket purchaser and would like to join the mailing list for the upcoming raffle, visit vetteraffle.com. A total of 2,023 tickets will be sold.

For more information about the Corvette Raffle, call TBH's Foundation office at 419.483.4040, Ext. 4319.



Assisting with the Corvette Raffle on Feb. 14 are, from left: Garrett Steinle, Steinle- Chevrolet Buick; Mayor Kevin Strecker, City of Bellevue; Timothy A. Buit, president and CEO of The Bellevue Hospital; and Dennis Sabo, director of The Bellevue Hospital Foundation.